

MARCH 26th 2021

THE SCOOP



SUBICARE EARLY LEARNING CENTRE'S FORTNIGHTLY NEWSLETTER

IN THIS ISSUE:

Assessment & Rating

-1-

Staffing

- 2 -

Parents Page

- 3 -

Fundraising &

Social Media

- 4 -

Education and care services must be assessed by their state/territory regulatory authority. In WA that is the Education and Care Regulatory Unit (ECRU). Services are assessed against the 7 quality areas of the National Quality Standard, which is the national benchmark for early childhood education and care.

Recently Subicare underwent the assessment and rating process, with assessors form ECRU undertaking a 2 day assessment and audit of Subicare's practices, procedures and documentation.

We are happy to announce that we have just received our results from this assessment and Subicare is meeting the National Quality Standard and providing quality education and care in all 7 quality areas!







We are very sad to be wishing Mary farewell. Her last day will be next Thursday the 1st of April.

Mary, we can't thank you enough for all of your hard work and dedication over the years and we hope you enjoy this time with your family in your new home. You will be so missed!





We are very happy to be welcoming some new educators to the Subicare team...

Over the next few weeks we have a few new staff members joining us, please help us make them feel welcome.

Alyssa, Dee Dee, Marcello and Cirko are all joining the Subicare family, please feel free to introduce yourselves and say hi!

Some of you may already be familiar with Marcello from our yoga lessons, we are thrilled to welcome him to the team full time and to extend a warm welcome to Alyssa, Dee Dee and Cirko.







Our website now has a page dedicated to our service parents.

On it you will find helpful links, useful information and resources such as our own local recycling guide and how access the Parent TV platform which is free for our families.

This page has been designed with your convenience in mind, with everything in one easy location.

For more information please visit

www.subicare.com.au/parents





Worten this Space!

We have some exciting news to share, we are currently busy finalising details for a fundraiser with personalised/engraved pavers.

Families will have the opportunity to purchase pavers and support Subicare's fundraising efforts.

More details to follow soon.



social media





